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Arizona Battles Gender Pay Gap Through Local Efforts
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The article, “Arizona Battles Gender Pay Gap Through Local Efforts,” featured on CN Cronkite News
Arizona PBS, highlighted the efforts that people at the federal, state and local levels are taking to
close the gender wage gap in Arizona.

Pavneet Uppal provided insight on the EEOC’s new initiative to attack the pay gap and other gender
disparities.

“The initiative is designed to elicit greater transparency about pay practices and to allow the EEOC to
target where there may be potential discrimination,” said Pavneet.

He said if the proposal proceeds as scheduled, the rulemaking process will conclude in September,
and employers would have to submit the requested data in September 2017.

To read the full article, please visit CN Cronkite News Arizona PBS.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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